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 PRESS RELEASE 

Vertical Aviation International Applauds Chris Rocheleau's 
Appointment as FAA Deputy Administrator 
Rocheleau's Proven Leadership and Expertise for Advancing Safety and Regulatory 
Standards Benefits Vertical Aviation  
 
Alexandria, VA (Jan. 23, 2025) – Vertical Aviation International (VAI) congratulates Chris 
Rocheleau on his recent appointment as deputy administrator of the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA).  The association releases the following: 
 
“Mr. Rocheleau's extensive experience and leadership within the FAA and the broader aviation 
sector are well recognized. His recent role at National Business Aviation Association and 
previous tenure in various senior positions within the FAA, including Acting Safety Chief, have 
prepared him exceptionally well for this important role. 
 
As Deputy Administrator, Chris's understanding of the complexities of aviation safety and his 
proven track record of effective leadership will be invaluable. His role is vital not only in 
navigating the FAA through these turbulent times but also in ensuring the highest standards of 
safety and regulatory compliance are upheld across the industry. 
 
We at Vertical Aviation International look forward to working with Mr. Rocheleau in his new 
capacity and are confident in his ability to contribute positively to the FAA's mission. We 
anticipate a continued strong partnership with the FAA under his experienced guidance, working 
together to advance the interests and safety of the vertical aviation community.” 
 

#### 
 
Vertical Aviation International (VAI), formerly Helicopter Association International (HAI), is the 
world’s leading membership association dedicated to the vertical aviation industry, which 
encompasses all aircraft capable of vertical or short takeoff and landing. Throughout its 76 
years of fueling industry growth through connection, advocacy, safety, education, and support 
for its members’ success, VAI has leveraged the power of vertical flight to strengthen 
communities worldwide. The association welcomes all facets of the vertical aviation industry, 
including manufacturers, operators, suppliers and vendors, pilots and maintenance technicians, 
and other aviation professionals. For more information about VAI, please visit: 
https://verticalavi.org/ 
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